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Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Streets Division of Public Services has a 2008 Ford F750 Asphalt Patch truck in need of replacement due to 
age and hours.  Using the NC Sheriffs’ Contract # 19-03-0504, a 2018 Freightliner with a Bergkamp Patch body 
from Carolina Industrial Equipment is being recommended for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Streets Division is currently using a 2008 Ford F750 Asphalt Patch truck and over the past year, 
maintenance costs have continued to increase.  As a result, we believe the patch truck is at the end of its useful 
life.  This equipment is used to perform multiple tasks related to repairing potholes and general asphalt 
maintenance.  The 2018 Freightliner with a Bergkamp Patch body has been evaluated and will meet their needs.  
The price of $214,832 is for one patch truck, training, and delivery.  The estimated delivery is 180-240 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2018-19 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing a 2018 Freightliner with a Bergkamp Patch Truck from 
our local supplier Carolina Industrial Equipment.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old patch truck 
as surplus and disposing through the online auction process. 
 

 




